PUBLIC NOTICE

Wyoming Department of Health
Community Services Program

Please take notice that the Wyoming Department of Health, Public Health Division, Community Services Program is providing public notice regarding the Draft
FFY 2023 Community Services Block Grant Application and State Management Plan.

The Community Services Block Grant (CSBG) provides funds to assist low-income individuals and/or families in communities across Wyoming.  CSBG funding supports projects that provide services and activities addressing education, emergency services, employment, health, housing, income management, and/or nutrition.  The draft FFY 2023 (October 1, 2022 – September 30, 2023) CSBG State Management Plan contains program information, application, certifications, eligibility requirements, and forms for the current year.  Applications must be submitted through local community Tripartite Boards, Community Action Agencies, or a Tribal Agency.  A list of current and proposed eligible entities can be provided upon written request.   

The Draft FFY 2023 CSBG Application and State Management Plan is available for public inspection at: https://health.wyo.gov/publichealth/rural/wyoming-community-services-program/. The Wyoming Department of Health welcomes and will take into consideration all comments and suggestions.  Please submit comments and suggestions no later than August 10, 2021 by email to erin.doak1@wyo.gov  or by mail to Community Services Program, 122 West 25th St, Ste 102E Cheyenne WY 82002.  If you have any questions, please contact either Erin Doak at (307) 777-8940 or Shawna Pena at (307) 777-2899.   

[bookmark: _GoBack]A public hearing will be held at the Laramie County Library in the Sage Room and online via Zoom on August 8, 2021 from 2:00 PM to 4:00 PM. The Meeting ID is:  931 549 8044 and the link to the meeting is https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9315498044. A link to the meeting can also be found on the Community Services Program website at: https://health.wyo.gov/publichealth/rural/wyoming-community-services-program/ 

To request a copy of the final FFY 2023 CSBG State Management Plan, please do so in writing to: Community Services Program, 122 West 25th St, Ste 102E Cheyenne WY 82002; or to erin.doak1@wyo.gov. An electronic version is also available.

Dated this 1st day of August, 2022. 

Erin Doak
Community Services Program Manager
Wyoming Department of Health   

